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Comments: For over 60+ years I have had the privilege of enjoying many of the back country scenic and serene

areas that are now under consideration for wilderness designation.  Much of this I was able to do on foot while

other areas were visited by 4 wheel drive or ATV.  I am now in my late 70's and can no longer visit any of these

areas on foot.  However, I still enjoy the ability to visit those special places but now only with a motorized vehicle.

I feel there is enough wilderness area that we can not access and do not see the necessity for additional

wilderness.  

 

My age group still loves being able to go to these kinds of places as much as the younger people and I would

hate for us to be deprived of the ability to continue to do this.  Plus, we have the time and this is an activity that

seniors on fixed incomes can still enjoy. To have this taken away from us would be very sad indeed.  


